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To:

OSFO Members, PGC President and ONOC President and Secretary    

                   General  

From: 
Chet Gray, OSFO Secretary General





Date:
 
12 April 2022

Subject:  
2022 OSFO Assembly notification #2
Dear Colleagues,

We have now finalised details for this year’s OSFO Assembly and workshops in Nadi,fiji. We apologise for the delay in providing this important information on how to register for the OSFO and ONOC Assemblies.
Please be advised the 2022 OSFO Assembly will now be conducted at the Sheraton Resort Denarau Island on Thursday the 5th May from 3 - 7 pm. The actual conference room to be confirmed. 
The ONOC Assembly is now scheduled for Tuesday the 3rd May at the Sheraton Resort, Denarau Island and OSFO will be conducting two workshops on Wednesday the 4th May from 10 am - 12.00 pm and from 2 - 4.30pm. The workshop in the morning session is the review and finalisation of the OSFO Strategic Plan for 2022 - 2026. The afternoon workshop session will be delivered by Edwina Ricci on the topic ‘Flourish’.

It is suggested that delegates wanting to attend the ONOC Assembly should arrive in Nadi on Monday the 2nd of May and depart on Friday the 6th of May.

If delegates are just attending the OSFO workshops and AGM they should arrive on Tuesday the 3rd of May and depart on the 6th of May.

Urgent and important - You will need to register for the ONOC and OSFO conference as soon as possible and prior to this Friday the 15th of April to reserve your accommodation and confirm your participation for the Assemblies. Please note: Once you go online to register please confirm your registration with me by email. Even if you have sent me a registration form you need to register online through ONOC registration system. 
Here is the link: https://register.event-works.com/onoc/XLIIONOCAGA/e/lk/g/117010/k/
If you have any problem with the link please contact me immediately. 

Attached to this memo is the draft agenda for the OSFO AGM for your review. If you or your organization wish to submit any agenda items for debate, discussion and resolution for the OSFO Assembly or have any suggestions for the program please send through your information by the 20th April 2022.

For those who can navigate any travel restrictions and attend in person in Fiji we can maximise the benefits of collaborating together in person once again. We are still offering the online platform for those who could not travel to Fiji for the conference. The online platform will occur during the schedule OSFO Assembly in Fiji between 3 - 7 pm on Thursday the 5th May.
Further information regarding the OSFO Assembly will be send to you later this month for your information.
Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact OSFO directly.
Regards

Chet Gray 

OSFO Secretary General  
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